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To Br. Flick from W. 0.

1 West Franklin St,, Baltimore,
March 31, 1904,
Dear Flick:

You had your Way after all, so T suppose we must all turn in and
make a great success of the new Society, The committee will have to have a
couple of meetings for organization,

What I write about now is the proposed new Journal of Tuberculosis
of which I think Huber has already spoken to you. It would be an all-
important matter to have the active support of the Phipps Institute people,

I think in many ways it would be better for it to be an independent oragniza-
tion, supported by the societies and by the men interested in the work, and
one which would be representative of the best interests of the country at
large, I wish you and Ravenel would give it a thought.

Sincerely yours,

wm Osler



